
Attention Box Elder Residents! 

The City has made arrangements to have the two rubble sites north on 150th open on Saturday and Sunday, 

April 27th and 28th from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for Box Elder residents.  Residents will be allowed to dump 

yard waste, rubble, bulk items like old furniture, and non-freon appliances for no cost.  Any other items the 

rubble sites are allowed to accept, by their state permit, will carry a normal dumping fee which the sites will 

charge.   

* Please provide proof of residency (e.g. utility bill, etc..) to the rubble site operator(s). * 

Thank you! 

 

 


